Ref: Notification for the Romanian section of NABUCCO pipeline

To: Nona Karadjova
Minister of Environment and Water

Bulgaria

Dear Minister,

In accordance with the provisions of the Espoo Convention and the EIA Directive, we
hereby notify the Bulgarian party that the environmental impact assessment procedure for
Romanian section of the pipeline NABUCCO has started.
Therefore, please, dear minister, find attached to the present letter the following
documentation in English language:

- Notification for the contact point, in the format required by the Espoo Convention.

- Technical memoire of the project.
Our initiative is based on the necessity to coordinate the national procedure with the others
that have been started in the countries involved in the NABUCCO project. Currently, the
project owner is undertaking the activity of translating these documents in Bulgarian
language and, as soon as the translation is finalized we will submit it to you.
We are waiting for the Bulgarian party to inform us whether it intends to participate in the
EIA procedure for the Romanian section of the NABUCCO Pipeline and if so, your
comments for the scoping stage.

Please accept, dear minister, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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